
WELCOME BACK! WE HOPE YOU HAD A
WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS BREAK AND ARE

READY TO DIVE BACK INTO SCHOOL.
WE'RE EXCITED TO GET BACK INTO THE

SWING OF THINGS AND HAVE SOME
GREAT ACTIVITIES PLANNED,
INCLUDING OUR HOUSE TEAM

CHALLENGES AND SPIRIT ASSEMBLY. WE
LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AND

MAKING THIS MONTH FANTASTIC!  🎉

A BIG THANK YOU TO THE HOT LUNCH LADIES
AND PARENT COUNCIL FOR PREPARING A

DELICOUS MEAL FOR EVERYONE TO ENJOY. IT
WAS GREATLY APPRECIATED AND, DEVOURED

BY ALL THE STAFF STUDENTS AND BUS
DRIVERS!

 SCIENCE FAIR

JANUARY 6
UPDATES FROM THE

OFFICE 1ST DAY BACK

JANUARY 20
PARENT COUNCIL MEETING @ 7PM

JANUARY 31
HOUSE TEAM CHALLENGE & SPIRIT
ASSEMBLY

JANUARYEDITION

780-928-3100
FVSD.AB.CA/OUR-SCHOOL/RVCS

RIDGEVIEW CENTRAL SCHOOL

PRINCIPAL - DAVE GALLANT

ASST. PRINCIPAL - ERAN CARDINAL & DAVE MACDOUGALL

TRUSTEES - TIM DRIEDGER & BENJ FRIESEN
DATES TO REMEMBER

THE SCIENCE FAIR WILL BE BEGIN SHORTLY
AS AN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB. THERE WILL BE

MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW. THE
DIVISIONAL SCIENCE FAIR MEET WILL
ONCE AGAIN TAKE PLACE IN RAINBOW

LAKE, DATE IS TO BE DETERMINED.

JANUARY 17
JERSEY DAY

HUSKY
HEADLINESHUSKY
HEADLINES

JANUARY 27
CHOCOLATE PRE-ORDERS BEGIN

CHRISTMAS LUNCH
THANKS



CHOCOLATE 
PRE-ORDERS

VOLUNTEERS

CHOCOLATE PRE-ORDER SALES WILL
BEGIN ON JANUARY 27 AND RUN
UNTIL FEBRUARY 7. PRE-ORDERS

MUST BE A MINIMUM OF $20 AND
CAN BE PAID WITH CASH, CHECK OR

ETRANSFER.      PRE-ORDER FORMS
WILL BE SENT HOME ON JANUARY 27.

GRADE 6 FOOD DRIVE

THE GRADE 6'S HAD 3 BAKEE SLAES IN DECEMBER
RAISING A TOTAL OF $1343.45 FOR THE FOOD

BANK! WE ARE INCREDIBLY PROUD OF OUR
STUDENTS FOR THEIR HARD WORK AND

WILLINGNESS TO HELP THOSE OUT IN NEED.

WE WILL ALSO BE NEEDING
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP WITH THE

CHOCOLATE SALES. VOLUNTEERS
ARE NEEDED FOR SORTING

CHOCOLATE, COUNTING MONEY AND
FILLING ORDERS. IF YOU WOULD

LIKE TO HELP OUT PLEASE CALL THE
SCHOOL AT 780-928-3100.

THANK YOU!


